
 

 

 

Date:  October 10th, 2022 

To:  Joe Trueblood, Utility Superintendent 

From:  Dave McMillan, Distribution Supervisor 

Subject: Engineering Services; South Taylor Drive 

During the 2024 construction season, the County will be completing a WDOT sponsored project on 
South Taylor Drive from Erie Avenue to Union Avenue.   Replacement of the 16” transmission main just 
north of Union Avenue would be beneficial to the Utility as it would provide: 
 

 Strengthened redundancy to the new Aurora Hospital and UW- Green Bay campus. 

 Elimination of some problematic transmission main which has failed in the past. 

 No road reconstruction costs on the project. 
 
Strand and Associates are the Engineering firm working on this project.  They have submitted a proposal 
for engineering services which will add our water main replacement to the scope of the County/WDOT 
project.  I recommend that we accept Strand’s proposal as it is necessary to meet the formatting and 
timeline requirements for this project.  Proposal is not to exceed $16,000. 

 


